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41 Bridle Lane, Lower Hartshay,  DE5 3RQ
Offers Around £219,950 Freehold



• Charming End Terrace Cottage

• Countryside Views

• Gas Central Heating & Double Glazing

• Lounge

• Living Kitchen/Dining Room

• Two Double Bedrooms

• Bathroom with Shower

• Generous Gardens

• Brick Outbuilding - Potential

• Viewing Essential

COUNTRYSIDE VIEWS - A charming circa 1900's two double bedroom end terrace cottage of style and

character occupying a very pleasant tranquil hamlet village location close to open countryside, Derby,

Belper, A38 and M1 motorway.

The Location
The hamlet of Lower Hartshay benefits from bus services and George Inn. It is a sought after location

owing to its pleasant position nestling within open countryside, thus offering attractive walks.

Heage and neighbouring Nether Heage combine to offer a good range of local amenities including

Post Office, school, church, public houses and restored and noted windmill.

The famous old market town of Ashbourne, known as the gateway to Dovedale and the Peak District

National Park is situated some 14 miles to the west. The City of Derby is approximately 9 miles to the

south.

There is easy access onto the A38 leading to the M1 motorway (Junction 26 and 28). It is also

convenient for access to Chesterfield, Nottingham and Sheffield.

Ground Floor

Entrance Porch
4'6" x 2'2" (1.39 x 0.68)

With entrance door with inset window, countryside views, two double glazed windows, inset doormat

and glazed door opening into the lounge.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Charming Lounge
15'11" x 12'2" (4.86 x 3.72)

With feature exposed brick chimney breast incorporating a

cast iron display fireplace, deep skirting boards and

architraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling, staircase leadingarchitraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling, staircase leading

to the first floor with attractive balustrade, radiator,

countryside views, double glazed window with aspect to the

front and feature open stone archway leading into the living

kitchen/dining room.

Living Kitchen/Dining Room
15'10" x 15'8" x 10'0" (4.84 x 4.79 x 3.06)

Dining Area
With radiator, deep skirting boards and architraves, high

ceiling, coving to ceiling, spotlights to ceiling, feature stone

archway leading into the charming lounge, fitted corner seat

with fitted cupboard beneath, double glazed window

overlooking the rear garden, additional fitted storage

cupboards and open space leading into the kitchen area.

Kitchen Area
With single sink unit with mixer tap, base units with drawer

and cupboard fronts, wall and base fitted units with

attractive matching quartz worktops, stainless steel

American style fridge/freezer, stainless steel Rangemaster

cooker with extractor hood over, integrated dishwasher,

built-in microwave, concealed space with plumbing for

automatic washing machine and concealed space for

tumble dryer. Concealed Logic combination boiler (fitted in

2020 – see vendor for further details), radiator, spotlights to

ceiling, double glazed window overlooking the rear garden,

rear access door giving access to the rear garden and open

space leading into the dining area and charming lounge.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Please Note
The American style fridge/freezer, Rangemaster cooker, washing machine and tumble dryer, all to be

included in the sale at a successful sale price.

First Floor

Landing
With exposed wood floor, deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling and access to the roof

space.

Double Bedroom One
16'2" into recess x 12'9" x 11'11" (4.94 into recess x 3.90 x 3.65)

With exposed wood flooring, deep skirting boards and

architraves, high ceiling, coving to ceiling, feature wall

papered wall, two radiators, delightful countryside views,

built-in storage alcove with shelving, two matching double

glazed windows with aspect to the front and internal pine

panelled door.

Double Bedroom Two
10'0" x 9'8" (3.05 x 2.96)

With deep skirting boards and architraves, high ceiling,

coving to ceiling, radiator, built-in double storage cupboard,

countryside views, double glazed window overlooking the

rear garden and internal pine panelled door.

Bathroom
6'7" x 5'11" (2.02 x 1.81)

With bath with chrome fittings with chrome shower over

and shower screen door, fitted wash basin with chrome

fittings and fitted storage cupboard beneath, low level WC,

wall mounted fitted mirrored medicine cabinet, heated

towel rail/radiator, high ceiling, spotlights to ceiling, extractor

fan, double glazed obscure window with aspect to the rear

and internal pine panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Front Garden
To the front of the property there is a low maintenance fore

garden with paved pathway leading to the entrance door,

slate chippings, brick wall with wrought iron railings and

enjoys a pleasant outlook across open fields and

countryside to the front.

Rear Garden
Being of a major asset to the sale of this particular propertyBeing of a major asset to the sale of this particular property

is its generous sized rear garden, laid to lawn with a paved

patio with pergola over.

Brick Outbuilding
16'0" x 7'1" (4.90 x 2.18)

Offers potential as a home office, gym or studio.

Directions
From Derby proceed along the A38 heading north, take the A610 signposted Matlock and Ambergate.

At the roundabout turn left onto Ripley Road (A610). Eventually take your left hand turning signposted

Lower Hartshay into Main Road (non-through road) and turn right opposite the George Inn into Bridle

Lane and the property will be shortly located on the left hand side identified by our 'for sale' board.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



From Matlock proceed south along the A6 passing through Matlock Bath, Cromford and

Whatstandwell. Continue along the A6 reaching Ambergate and thereafter turn left opposite the Hurt

Arms public house into Ripley Road (A610). Continue along this road for approximately 11/2 miles and

upon reaching the traffic light junction with the Excavator public house on the right hand side proceed

through the lights taking the next turning on the right signposted Lower Hartshay into Main Road (non-

through road) and turn right opposite the George Inn into Bridle Lane and the property will be shortly

located on the left hand side identified by our 'for sale' board.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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